
CPMC General Meeting Minutes 

January 9, 2019 

 

Present: Mike Brocious, Sandy Brocious, Diana McLimans, Dave Williams, Denise  

  Williams, Dawn Wiggins, Ann Ciliberto, Fred Camenzind, Tammy Harple,  

  Jennifer Kline, Andrea Main, Patty Dodson, Julia Dodson and Lisa Last  

 

 

1. Finances:  

 Dave and Denise reported that the checking account had a balance of $23,552.00.00, the 

savings account had a balance of $505.00, the money market had $18,877.00, and our 

Paypal had $2,200.00.     

 We discussed the profit split with the football boosters.  Denise has all of the information 

but needs to put it all together to give us a report.   

 

2. Fundraising: 

 Discount card sales are going well.  Diana has a short stack left and we have made 

$1,130.00 so far.   

 The Applebee’s pancake breakfast is all scheduled for February 9.  The flyer is out.  We 

need leadership to work the event.     

 The Joe Corbi’s fundraiser is under way and will run through January 30 with an 

approximate delivery date of February 20.   

 February 22 will be the evening for the Comedy Club event.  This event is on the Smoke 

Signal.  We have already received tickets and need to figure out the best way to distribute 

them (tickets can also be purchased on line).  Flyers will be handed out.   

 The Krispy Kreme sale will begin February 25 with a pickup date of March 20. 

 Line Dancing has been scheduled for March 7 with a snow date of March 14.   

 We need to get a date established for Bingo in late March.  Westwood Fire Company has 

March 31 on hold for the event.  The times discussed were doors opening at noon, with 

games from 1:00 until 4:00.  We need to decide whether we will have a theme (bag?) or 

not.  We need to determine the costs for this.  We discussed giving folks one ticket when 

they get there with the option to purchase more.  We would like to put the event of the 

school district’s website.  Diana and Jen Chapkovich will make a flyer to hand out to the 

band kids. 

 We have decided to cancel the Dine Out Night at Casa Herrera on January 29.  We have a 

lot of fundraisers through the next few months.   

 We made a profit of $470.20 on Yankee Candle sales ($235.10 to CMPC; the rest to 

student accounts – 50/50 split).  We had a total of 12 orders.       

 The Indoor Drumline/Color Guard calendar fundraiser has earned between $1,200.00 and 

$1,300.00 to date.   

 We have received $470.00 in Sponsor a Band Member donations.  We now need to 

determine who will receive the funds.  



 The Meistersingers will be participating in the Joe Corbi and Krispy Kreme sales as well 

as the Bingo event.   

 

3. Old Business: 

 We discussed the Meistersinger’s Carol Service.  There are certain things that need to be 

done in advance of next year’s concerts (candy grams, etc.) and the ticketing program 

needs to be re-worked.  Ticket sales shut down too early.  The seating also needs to be re-

worked so it’s not so much of a “shit show”.     

 We need to clean out the CPMC locker and storage room as well as get the uniforms and 

raincoats over to be dry cleaned.  We are going to meet on January 14 to begin the 

process.   

 Joyce Bradford will be taking over uniforms and warm ups next year.   

 

4. New Business: 

 Board member search.  We will have three open seats next year (President, First Vice 

President and Corresponding Secretary) and anyone who has an interest should let us 

know.   

 We will begin meeting in February in order to start planning for MAPS.   
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